
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/8/2022 5:51:45 PM

First name: Leyla

Last name: Eraybar

Organization: 
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Comments: To Whom It May Concern:

 

Please do not allow for the expansion of the Holland Lake Lodge. The expansion is going to cause an influx of

people to an area that does not have the infrastructure. National Forests are for the public to use and enjoy. The

expansion of the lodge will privatize the forest to an out of an out of state organization. 

 

Thank you for your consideration.

 

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Leyla Eraybar 


